From: KENNETH <cmstenehjem@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 1:19 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA proposal.

CAUTION:External email.
Dear SCPP members:

Please endorse the Plan 1 COLA proposal. The retirees under this plan need to be on a par with other retirees
(firemen; police people).

Ken and Millie Stenehjem
Plan 1 members
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



